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Dear families, 

Today, your child is coming home with a packet of math pages, along with their 
assignment book. An electronic copy of their homework assignments can be 
found on the 3rd grade page on Stone Mill's website or in your child's homeroom 
class on MyMCPS. 

A special note about Math homework: 

Students are expected to complete their homework assignments nightly. Each 
child will come home with all math pages for the week but are only expected to 
complete ONE lesson each day. 

Please DO NOT allow your child to complete their homework assignments early. 
Their homework assignments match the Problem Set and lesson taught that day, 
so students should NOT work ahead. Students can delay working on assignment, 
but should NOT work ahead until the lesson has been taught at school. 

If you or your child is confused about the expectations for the homework 
assignment, please look at the Problem Set sent home from that day's lesson. 
Similar questions are found on the Problem Set and can be reviewed to help with 
homework. Math homework is meant to be a review of that day's lesson and 
students should generally be able to complete their assignment in 10 - 20 minutes. 
Please let your child's teacher know if assignments are extending well beyon~s 
time. 

Math homework packets should be returned on Friday of that week. Students ', 
should NOT bring the packet back to school early, since the expectation is one ) 
homework assignment each day. Homework packets are checked in the ,--
classroom for completion. \_,, 

The homework schedule, along with the day's lessons, are found in your child's ) 
assignment book, on the Stone Mill website or in your child's homeroom class on(, 
MyMCPS. ,,, 

Thanks so much for your support! 
The Third Grade Team 
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